
EXHIBIT A



August 2020 Update













June 2020 Presented Version Othoniel Studio August 2020 revisions per Arts Advisory Panel

Latest revisions- summary

• JM Othoniel has relocated the 4 fountain model A X 4 inwards from the corners in order to address concerns regarding the close proximity to the pool edge

and pedestrians attempting to touch the fountain elements.

• The tighter spacing of the individual elements/jets results in a denser and more elaborate, interesting and complex view around the column/pilar in the

middle of the basin.

• JM Othoniel has revised the surface treatment of the pilar, which is now a polished stainless-steel mirrored surface. This treatment will greatly enhance

the light and visual impact of the stainless steel silver mirrored beads and water from the jets. The basin will have a ceramic tile treatment. Maintenance

of the polished stainless steel pilar surface will be by Agave/The Plaza, following similar maintenance and cleaning procedures as per JM Othoniel Studio

for the mirrored beads.



• Upon further review regarding comments about potential water splashing on adjoining areas, both the Othoniel Studio and Agave have determined this not

to be an issue. The fountain hydraulic systems and water jets are designed to be adjustable for flow intensity and direction. The B x 4 elements that project

outwards, have been designed so as to leave enough distance form the inside edge of the basin.

• The overall fountain site location within The Plaza Coral Gables Project, is well protected from the weather specifically from strong wind and gusts that could

interfere with the water fountain and splash adjoining areas. The water feature is located in the heart of the North Plaza area adjacent to the Project

Reception/lobby, the valet/Under/Lyft lounge and selected food & beverage and retail establishments. A highly visible area with 24/7 security.

Water feature location
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